THE BULLETIN BOARD

PUBLISHED MONTHLY BY THE MASONIC SERVICE BUREAU OF LOS ANGELES + FEBRUARY 2017

SENIOR WARDENS -HEAR YOUR DEPUTY GRAND MASTER!

Join RW Bruce Galloway at our <u>next Bureau Meeting</u> Sunday, February 12, 2017

Pasadena Scottish Rite

150 North Madison Ave. Meeting at 10:00 AM

<u>Plus !!!</u>

Complimentary Full Breakfast Served by the Midnight Mission

Breakfast is served at 9:00-9:30 A.M.
Don't be late!

We are always very pleased to have our Deputy Grand Master of Masons in California with us for a talk at our February meeting. A full Breakfast is provided and served by the Midnight Mission staff that morning, to show their thanks for our support over the years. It is at no cost to those attending.

We especially ask all Senior Wardens to attend this meeting, to introduce yourself to the future Grand Master for your year, and to have your picture taken with him. Ladies are also welcome at this meeting.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Watch for two major local Masonic events in <u>March</u>. More details in our next Bulletin . . .

Mar. 4th – the 6th Annual UCLA International Conference – a full day presentation on "300 Years of Freemasonry: Its Meaning At Its Founding and Today".

Mar. 24th – <u>The Spirit of Hiram</u> play will again be presented at the Pasadena Scottish Rite Cathedral, for <u>Master Masons</u> only.

Congrats to our 2017 Lodge Masters



Eighteen of the newly-elected 2017 Masters from the Los Angeles area's Masonic Lodges were recognized and warmly congratulated at our Service Bureau's Annual General Meeting on January 15th. A large crowd of Brothers and ladies were in attendance that day to honor these eminent Brothers and to be updated on the activities and services offered by the Los Angeles Bureau during the past year. The above photo shows this distinguished group of Brothers, Check our Web Site for other photos taken at this meeting.

ANNUAL BREAKFAST ONE MONTH AWAY!

<u>Time is rapidly running out!!!</u> ... for you Lodges to make your Table reservations for the 85th Annual Masonic Service Bureau Men's Breakfast, honoring our Grand Master, coming up on Sunday, March 5, 2017, at the Los Angeles Airport Hilton Hotel. Tickets are now being distributed to the Lodges that have ordered tables. <u>Still time to get your checks in to our office!</u> Good seating going fast! The cost is \$250.00 for a table of ten.





Southern California Past Masters Association

. . . will hold their Annual Dinner Meeting Saturday, February 25th at the Pasadena Scottish Rite. For more details and reservations, check the SCPMA Web Site at www.SoCalPMA.org. And please make a generous donation to DeMolay!



LAMSB Executive Board Installed

We are pleased and honored to present to you the above group of dedicated Masons who will comprise our Bureau's new Executive Board for the 2017 Year. Upon their election on January 15th, they were duly obligated and welcomed by their Installing Officer, our Outgoing President, Ralph B. Dash, who presented the traditional LAMSB Gavel to the new President of the Board, Rick Baca, As shown in the above photo, they are: [from left] Seb Badoyan (Treas.), Mike Winford, David Bezner (Sec.), Chuck Hollingsworth, Jeff Bear, Rick Baca (Pres.), Santiago Lopez, Jeff Yates (Vice-Pres.), and Jack Carlson. Board member Rees Padfield was unable to attend the meeting.

Much appreciation goes to <u>Ralph Dash</u>, our retiring 2016 *President of the Board*, for his hard work and dedicated leadership this past year.



Masonic Service Bureau of Los Angeles 16800 Devonshire St., Ste. 201, Granada Hills, CA 91344 Phone: (818) 366-3572 Fax: (818) 366-3569 E-mail: office@lamsb.org Visit us online at http://www.lamsb.org